
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 8/3/2012 8:42:21 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch 

Next week I could only do Monday or Tuesday. Would either work? 

Julie 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Aug 3, 2012, at 8:39 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

> Of course we can! 
> I know paul is sweating the dof thing. Fingers crossed its not too bad. 
> 
> What does next week look like? 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Prosper, Terrie D. Imailto :terrie .prosper@cpuc.ca.govl 
> Sent: Friday, August 03, 2012 08:05 AM 
> To: Doll, Laura; Fitch, Julie A. <julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov> 
> Subject: Lunch 
> 
> I'm so sorry to do this, but I have to cancel lunch. The DoF is having a press conference re: this surplus 
and we're going to be mentioned. I need to watch if I can, prepare a statement, and take calls... 

> Reschedule?? 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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